June 3, 1969

Curt Teichert
Paleontological Institute
The University of Kansas,
Lawrence, Kansas 66044

Dear Curt:

Your lette¥rof May 27 is most welcome. I am glad to
hear that Ray went under medical care. It was the logical
thing to do. If he works only a few hours a day that is
enouth, Better for him to work only 3 hours a day selectively
that to work 15 hours a day and courting a collapse. Give
him my warmest wishes.

I am glad gou started looking into my manuscript. You
were right in finding a large part of the manuscript missing.
When I sent the manuscript to Ray years ago that part was
being typed and could not be sent. It is now being typed
and could not be sent. It is now being mailed to you by
insured mail.

As to that article of mine entitled "Nomenclatural
clarifications of the generic name Rastellum Faujas-Saint~Fond.
1799 180272 , the subgeneric name crist., Schlotheim, 1820, and
the generic name Cristacites Schlotheim, 1823 (Bivalvia,
Ostreidae),” I lmve not yet been able to shake it loose from
Lankford, but have hopes of receiving it soon. I believe it
should not be printed in small type, because that sort of
procedure downgrades it immediately. Small type subconsciously
signals to the reader: "Donjt read “on” ¥his is unimportant®.

Best Wishes,
Sincerely,

H. B. Stenzel
Visiting Professor
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